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Camp To Belong - Orange County 

is right around the corner! The 
dates for this year's camp are  July 
26-31.  The camp will be returning 
to the Outdoor Education Center in 
Irvine Regional Park, Orange, CA.   
Our goal for this year is to double 
the number of campers we had last 
year, which would be 84 kids.  

Imagine making a difference in that many children's lives!  
  
For more information about the camp, or to make 

a tax-deductible donation, visit: 
www.CampToBelongOC.org 
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The Amazing Race is coming 
to O.C.!   

  

Teams are forming now...join 
one or build your own, or just come out to show 
your support and see the beautiful location where 
we hold our amazing camp.  The event will be 

held on Saturday, May 22nd at the Outdoor 

Education Center in Irvine Regional Park, Orange, 
CA.  

 www.outdooreducationcenter.org. 

   

Team events include a target range with archery, 
BB gun target shooting, spear throwing, a GPS 
scavenger hunt, capture-the-flag endurance race, 
a C.O.P.E.S course, and a zip-line.  Prizes will be 
awarded to the teams who raise the most money, 
and to the winning teams...but this is all about 
having fun and raising funds to provide 
scholarships to send separated siblings to camp.  

  

If you aren't athletically inclined, we could use 
your talents as a volunteer to assist at the event. 

  

For more information, or to sign up as a volunteer 
or team participant, email Bryan Nash at 
bryannash1109@yahoo.com, or visit 
www.AmazingRaceOC.org. 

 

 
A Heart for Sharing... 

   

If you have a heart for kids, and want to make a difference 
to last a lifetime, consider volunteering as a counselor at 
Camp To Belong O.C.  Camp dates for this year are July 26-
31, and counselor training dates are held July 24-25. 

  

For more information, contact Kathy Harvey at FosterCareAux@yahoo.com. 
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Over the last few months I have seen our community come together in so 
many ways to support Camp To Belong O.C.  Kathy Harvey, camp director, 
and  Sharon Landis, training coordinator, have been working hard to make 
Camp To Belong O.C. known to every one in Orange County's Social Services. 
  
Several of our supporters are back this year, along with many newcomer 
organizations that share our passion for this very at-risk group of youth.    
  
We are happy to announce this year's Head Counselor, Christina 
Schipul. Christina was a counselor at last years camp and her husband, 
Cameron, has has many years of experience working with children's camps.  
Cameron is this year's Big Daddy, and together this husband-and-wife team 
will help make Camp To Belong O.C. an amazing event.  
  
I want to thank everyone that has signed up for the Amazing Race O.C., and 
extend a special thanks to our planning committee and team captains for your 
help.  We have a few openings left if anyone wants to bring a team.  Also, we 
could use more corporate sponsors.  If you know of an organization that 
would be interested in being involved in this incredible opportunity, please 
pass this on. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Bryan "Eddie" Nash 
Eddie Nash Foundation 
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